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The Hilldale School District shall grant support personnel leave for jury service without loss 
of pay.  Employees shall have the option to either be paid their regular salary or be paid for 
jury duty, but not both.  An employee electing to receive his regular pay shall submit any 
compensation received for jury duty to the district business office.  Any employee not 
serving a full day or being selected to serve and being released for that day shall report to 
work. 
 


